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Imperial County June 7 Primary Election Update 
 
The Imperial County Registrar of Voters has issued an “Unofficial Election Results” update 
on the Registrar’s website at www.Elections.ImperialCounty.org for the June 7 Primary 
Election. The unofficial update will include polling site ballots and vote-by-mail ballots 
received or post-marked on or before Election Day.  This will not be a final tally of all ballots.  
As mandated by the State of California, the Registrar of Voters has until July 7, 2022 to 
certify the election.   
 
Due to the tremendous amount of vote-by-mail and provisional ballots received by the 
Registrar’s Office over the past two days, final tallying of ballots could take longer than 
previous elections.  The procedure for tallying provisional and vote-by mail ballots is a 
lengthy process.  Provisional ballots are counted after all voter rosters are reviewed and the 
voter’s history is applied to the voter’s record, which require some additional steps to take.   
 
The Registrar’s staff will work diligently to complete the processing of ballots and update the 
public of results in a timely manner.  The Registrar’s office wishes to thank the public for 
their patience as staff and poll workers continue to process ballots.   
 
For further information, visit the Registrar of Voters’ website at 
www.Elections.ImperialCounty.org.  
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